
 

 

  
News Release 
 
Konica Minolta Adds Relief Support Efforts for 
Earthquake in Turkey and Syria 
Decision to donate MFPs, along with in-house fundraising in Japan 

 
 

Tokyo (March 2, 2023) – Konica Minolta, Inc. (Konica Minolta) announced that the 

company and its Group companies decided to provide the following additional relief 

support efforts for the people affected by the earthquake in Turkey and Syria: 

 

1. European Management of Konica Minolta will donate one hundred bizhub 227 MFPs 

(multi-functional peripherals) to be used in the schools defined by the Turkish 

Ministry of Education to support the elementary education in the 93 destroyed 

schools. 

2. Employees and executive members of Konica Minolta are helping with the fund-

raising activities of Konica Minolta Labor Union. 

 

The Konica Minolta Group keeps supporting the people affected by the earthquakes 

through corporate activities. 

 

Our thoughts and prayers are with the people and communities affected by the disaster, 

and we sincerely hope days of recovery will be coming soon. 
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